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This school supports the Child Safe Standards (Ministerial Order 870) and actively seeks to ensure that all students are kept safe from all forms of harm at all times. 
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PRINCIPAL’S REPORTPRINCIPAL’S REPORTPRINCIPAL’S REPORTPRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

On Sunday the Premier made the announcement that regional 

Victoria will return to remote learning this coming week. All 

students who can learn from home, will learn from home. Children 

attending school today have taken home a work pack for the 

remainder of this week, as well other resources required for 

remote learning. I will have a letter with further details sent out 

today, as we are still waiting for clarification from the Premier. 

 

Tomorrow Tuesday 4th August, will be a pupil free day to enable 

staff to continue to develop our online learning as we move to this 

learning next week. I understand that these Stage 3 restrictions 

will be challenging for all but if we work together, we will have our 

best chance to keep everyone safe.  

 

We will also have a pupil free day for staff professional 

development on Friday as we have advertised. The YMCA will 

provide care for children who have booked a place. 

 

Finally, the extremely short turnaround has been a huge challenge, 

however the wonderful messages of support and genuine care 

from the community directed to us all have been truly valued. Our 

staff continue to work hard to provide the best we possibly can 

and I thank them for their hard work and dedication to our school. 

 

We continue to keep everyone in our school and the broader 

community in our thoughts and prayers. All the best to everyone, 

take care and stay safe. 

 

Paul Wilkinson  

Principal 

   

  

CALENDAR 

  

AUGUST 2020 

Tue 4 Pupil Free Day - Staff Planning 

Fri 7 Pupil Free Day - Staff PD 

  

SEPTEMBER 2020 

Sun 6 Father’s Day 

Fri 11 Pupil Free Day - Staff PD 

Fri 18 Last Day Term 3  
    

NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTERNEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER        

MASS TIMES 

Please note that Masses have been suspended 

until further notice.  

Sunday Mass with the Bishop can be live streamed 

at 

 https://www.sandhurst.catholic.org.au  

Due to the current circumstances the dates 

shown in the calendar for this term are 

subject to change. 

Make sure to follow our school Facebook 

page to stay up to date with the latest news! 

facebook.com/holyrosaryprimaryschoolwhitehill



 

POSTPONEMENT OF FOUNDATION 100 DAYS CELEBRATION 

The planned celebration on Tuesday 4th August has been postponed to 

a later date (to be confirmed). This will be rescheduled once the current 

situation has settled and students have returned to school. Thanks for 

your understanding. 

Foundation Teachers. 
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STUDENT NEWSSTUDENT NEWSSTUDENT NEWSSTUDENT NEWS    
HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

Students who are celebrating their birthdays this week are; Rex Bell, Ruby Douglas, Zethan Jensen, Nathaniel Bain, 

Arlie Brown, Remmi Comer, Khayden Petersen, Connor Porter, Blake Young. Happy Birthday to you and we hope 

you have a wonderful day. 

 

 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 
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Catholic Identity 

 

ACCESS TO MASS AND TO CHURCHES 

There are many options for Mass online, including: 

*  http://bit.ly/MassOnDemand          *   https://melbournecatholic.org.au/Mass     *   www.wordonfire.org/daily-mass 

The Bishop is also live streaming Mass on Sunday mornings via the diocesan website: www.sandhurst.catholic.org.au 

On free to air TV, Mass for You at Home is broadcast at 6.00am every Sunday, Channel 10 

 

Sacramental Program - Grade 2 Reconciliation: All families in Grade 2 should have now received 

an email, maybe even for a second time regarding participation in the schools sacramental program. 

This may have been sent to your spam folder, however if you do not have a copy of the email and 

would like to register your child's participation please email jthurley@hrwhitehills.catholic.edu.au 

Due to the delay is accessing this content I have extended the reply date. Please ensure you have 

replied by the 7th of August.  Thank-you to those families who have already returned forms. 

  

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Update 

Childrens Day - 4th August: National Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Children’s Day is 

our national day dedicated to celebrating children. Children’s Day is celebrated across the 

country each year on the 4th August.  

 

 

 

 Students of the Week 

FBG Amy Vance 

FJO Payton West 

1BW Remmi Comer 

1DC Arlan Evans 

2MC Riley Stevens 

2LC Hugo Marwood 

3JT Rubi Morrison 

3ZD Fiona O’Connell 

4AG Ella Tresize 

4BS Vincent Geary 

5JE Grace Dobie 

5MG Nate Fitzpatrick 

6ST Emmy Schmidt 

6TC Georgia Moulday 



 

 


